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The Annual Meeting of the Green Section
Astor Hotel. New York. January 9 and 10. 1925

The Annual lV1eetingof the Green Section will be held at the time and
place above indicated. There will be both morning and afternoon sessions
on FridHY, January 9, and a morning session on Saturday, January 10.
:Mr. Findlay S. Douglas, President of the ~letropolitan Golf Association,
New York, will serve as Chairman. A very instruetive series of papers and
addresses will be given, and in addition several moving pictures relating to
golf, including a film on earthworm eradiration and films illustrating the
styles of great golfers. <

Every Green Scrtion club should send its Green Committee Chairman
and its ~Greenkeeper to this meeting. It will be money well invested. Come
along and meet the other fellows and help boost the Green Section. 1t.
needs your support and encouragement.

Some of the special addresses to be given are as follows:

Annual Report of the Chairman , C. V. Piper. ""ashington, D. C.
The Japanese Beetle '" B. R. Leach. Ri,'erton. N. J.
Modernism ys. Fundamentalism in Greenkeeping: E. J. Marshall, Toledo, Ohio
Acapulco Grass Frederick Snare, Hanma Country Club, Hanma. Cuba
Golf Turf in Great Britain C. V. Piper, ""ashington, D. C.
The Root Growth of Turf Grasses 0. B. Fitts, Washington. D: C.
Fertilizers in Relation to Quality of Turf and to Weed ControL R. A. Oakle~',

'Vashington. D. C.
Local Green Section Work:

Philadelphia , , .. " " .. H. Kendall React Philadelphia, Pa.
Cle'.eland _ J. K. Bole, Cle,-eland. Ohio

The Kew England Greenkeepers' Association .. John Shanahan, Brae-Burn Country Club
Known ana Unknown Factors in Greenkeeping K. I;". l(ellerman,

U. S. Department of Agric.!ltlll'e
Why the Green Section Must Be Enlarged C. V. Piper, Washington. D. C.

Greenkeepers' Club of New En~land
The follmving interesting letter has been received from the Secretary of

a new type of rlub -that should be copied in all parts of the country. Green-
keepers' clubs can do much to advance the status of greenkeeping.

"The Greenkeepers' Club of New England was formed in January of
this year (1924) and holds a meeting on the first Monday of each month.
The officers consist of a president, first and second yice-presidents, secretary!
treasurer, and three trustees. The purpose of the club is the social and
edueational adyancement of its members.

"In April a meeting was held at which the chairmen of the green com-
mittees of the yariou::: clubs were present. At this meeting Dr. C. V. Piper
was present. Since that time we have visited and inspected several golf
courses-in .June, the Brae-Burn Country Club, 'Vest Newton, lVIassa-
chusetts; in .July, the Pawtucket Country Club, Pawtucket, Rhode Island;
in August, the Nashua Country Club, Nashua, New Hampshire.

"The September meeting was held at the l\1assachusetts Agricultural
College, at Amherst, where the club heard lectures on grasses, pests, soils,
fertilizers, and examined grass plats and equipment of yarious kinds.


